
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Clumber Spaniel Clubs worldwide 
  
The Clumber Spaniel Club in Sweden have the honor to invite your club to participate at the 12th International 
seminar for clumber spaniels. It will be held at Friday 22nd of May 2020 at Vilsta, Eskilstuna in Sweden.  
We are planning for a long clumber weekend,  

❖ Thursday May 21st Afternoon get together 
❖ Friday May 22nd  Seminar and banquet dinner 
❖ Saturday 23rd   Club-show and BBQ  
❖ Sunday 24th   Championship show 

  
Vilsta Sporthotell is located in Eskilstuna about 120 km south west of Stockholm, close to both Arlanda and 
Skavsta airports. There are several alternatives for the stay - holiday cabins, hotel and a camping site 
Web address  http://www.vilstasporthotell.se/ 
  
We will get back to you in the beginning of 2019 with more information like seminar program, bookings etc. 
Let us know as soon as possible what topics you want to put on the agenda for the seminar. 
E-mail: seminar2020@clumber.net 
  
Looking forward to seeing you all in 2020! 
 
Clumber spaniel klubben, Sweden 

Annika Åkerman 

Chairman  
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